
From: 

To: 

Subject: 

Date: 

Cox, Christopher 

Kim Turner CtMgr; Flores Jr, Mike 

RE: Dutch Brothers Rolloff (Universal Qty) 

Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:51:07 PM 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good afternoon Kim, 

I'll be happy to speak with Dustin. I'll be calling shortly. 

Christopher M. Cox 
Manager, Public Sector Solutions 
ccox6@wm.com 

Waste Management 
1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001 
San Antonio, TX 78217 
210 772 6074 

From: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov> 

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 2:29 PM 

To: Cox, Christopher <ccox6@wm.com>; Flores Jr, Mike <mflores2@wm.com> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL) Dutch Brothers Dumpster 

Dustin with Dutch Brothers called me again stating that he cannot get a roll off pull for 

another 5 to 7 days. I believe that he only has one roll off, but could be wrong since the 

adjoining site is also under construction. Please reach out to Dustin to see if you can assist 

him 

I typically ask the contractors to send me emails of when they made the request and the WM 

response. He did not provide it; just let me know by voicemail. 

Kim M. Turner 

City Manager 

City of Universal City 

2150 Universal City Blvd 

Universal City, TX 78148 

Tel: 210-659-0333 ext 705 



Fax:  210-659-7062
Email: CityManager@UCTX.Gov
WWW.UCTX.Gov

“A good exercise for the heart is to bend down and help another up.”


